
CHESHIRE WEST AND CHESTER BOROUGH COUNCIL  

 
NOTICE is hereby given that in accordance with section 90A of the Highways Act 
1980, Cheshire West and Chester Borough Council, is proposing to introduce traffic 
calming features as detailed below: 
 
Flat top speed hump feature 75mm high located on Cliveden Road:  

• 50m north of its junction with Circular Drive  
• 42m south of its junction with Birch Road / Clover Lane 
• 37m south of its junction with Oak Road 
• 21m south of its junction with Downsfield Road 

 
Sinusoidal speed hump feature 75mm high located on Cliveden Road:  

• 28m north of its junction with Sycamore Drive / Medlar Close 
• 78m north of its junction with Sycamore Drive / Medlar Close 
• 42m north of its junction with Birch Road / Clover Lane 
• 100m north of its junction with Birch Road / Clover Lane 
• 84m north of its junction with Poplar Road 
• 93m south of its junction with Downsfield Road 
• 45m north of its junction with Downsfield Road 
• 34m north of its junction with Henley Road 
• 32m south of its junction with Windsor Road / Compton Place 
• 46m north of its junction with Windsor Road / Compton Place 
• 31m north of its junction with Kensington Road / Lache Park Avenue 
• 40m south of its junction with A5104 Hough Green 

 
Plans showing the location of the proposed features may be examined at the Council 
Offices, HQ, Nicholas Street, Chester between the hours of 9am and 4:30pm 
Monday to Friday and may be viewed in the Public Notices section of the Council’s 
website.  

If you wish to comment on the proposals, please do so in writing to the undersigned 
by Friday 12 September 2025. 

Eraina Smith - Senior Network and Asset Manager 

Cheshire West and Chester Borough Council 

Highways Office Guilden Sutton 

Guilden Sutton Lane 

Guilden Sutton 

Chester, CH3 7EX 

Email: highways@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk  

mailto:highways@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk

